
STATE OF NORTH CARoLINA

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERvICEs

ROY COOPER MANDY COHEN, MD, MPH
GowRNoR SLCR} TARY

December 29, 2017

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Mr. Mark Trogdon, Director
Fiscal Research Division
Suite 619, Legislative Office Building
Raleigh, NC 27603-5923

Dear Director Trogdon:

Per Session Law 20 17-57, Section 36.7.(b), entitled Reporting on Capital Projects, the
Department of Health and Human Services is required to submit a report showing project status
and expenditures through the second quarter of fiscal year 20 17-2018 by January 1, 2018.

On behalf of Secretary Cohen, the Department of Health and Human Services is notifying you
that this report will be delayed as the Department continues to work to finalize the requirements
for this report. We will submit the report on or before January 31, 2018.

Should you have any questions, please contact Peter Veit at peter.veit@dhhs.nc.gov or by
telephone at (919) 855-4873.

Sincerely,

Mandy Cohen, MD, MPH
Secretary

cc: Kolt Ulm Theresa Matula Peter Veit Leah Bums
Rod Davis Luke Hoff Joyce Jones Christen Linke Young
Marjorie Donaldson Pam Kilpatrick Ben Popkin reports@ncleg.net
LT McCrimmon Denise Thomas Mark Benton Susan Perry-Manning
Lisa Wilks

WWW.NCDHHS.GOV

TEL919-855-4800 • F.x 919-715-4645
LOCATION: 101 BLAIR DRIVE • ADAMS BUILDING • RALEIGH, NC 27603

MAILING ADDRESS: 2001 MAIL SERVICE CENTER • RALEIGH, NC 27699-2001
AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY I AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER



STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERvICEs

ROY COOPER MANDY COHEN, MD, MPH
Govi RNOR SFCRE1 ARY

December 29, 2017

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Mr. Charles Perusse
State Budget Director
Office of State Budget and Management
Room 5200, Administration Building,
Raleigh, NC 27603-8005

Dear Director Perusse:

Per Session Law 2017-57, Section 36.7.(b), entitled Reporting on Capital Projects, the
Department of Health and Human Services is required to submit a report showing project status
and expenditures through the second quarter of fiscal year 2017-2018 by January 1, 2018.

On behalf of Secretary Cohen, the Department of Health and Human Services is notifying you
that this report will be delayed as the Department continues to work to finalize the requirements
for this report. We will submit the report on or before January 31, 2018.

Should you have any questions, please contact Peter Veit at peter.veit@dhhs.nc.gov or by
telephone at (919) 855-4873.

Sincerely,

Mandy Cohen, MD, MPH
Secretary

cc: Kolt Ulm Theresa Matula Peter Veit Leah Bums
Rod Davis Luke Hoff Joyce Jones Christen Linke Young
Marjorie Donaldson Pam Kilpatrick Ben Popkin reports@nclcg.net
LT McCrimmon Denise Thomas Mark Benton Susan Perry-Manning
Lisa Wilks

WWW.NCDHHS.GOV

TEL 919-855-4800 • FAx 919-715-4645
LOCATION: 101 BLAIR DRIVE • ADAMS BUILDING • RALEIGH, NC 27603

MAILING ADDRESS: 2001 MAIL SERVICE CENTER • RALEIGH, NC 27699-2001
AN EQUAL OPPoRTUNITY I AFFIRMATIvE ACTION EMPLOYER


